
 
 

5824 MERRYMOUNT ROAD, FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76107 
(817) 737-3127 

 
 

March 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Westover Hills Resident, 
 
The Town of Westover Hills has adopted the directive issued by Governor Abbott related to 
COVID-19 to restrict visitation to public facilities and accordingly, effective today, has closed 
general public access to Town Hall for non-emergency activity.  The Town will reopen general 
public access to Town Hall when appropriate.   
 
The Town will continue perform normal police patrol and garbage pickup although Town 
employees have been directed to maintain adequate distance from all individuals during non-
emergency activity.   
 
The police will continue to be available to collect mail, packages and newspapers when requested 
by residents when out of town and the contents will be delivered to residences upon notification 
of return.   
 
Town management has adopted measures to limit meetings and will adopt teleconferencing 
technology to facilitate administrative meetings and future town council meetings.   
 
Please feel free to contact Town Hall at (817) 737-3127 with any questions or visit the Town 
website at http://www.westoverhills.us/. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kelly R. Thompson 
Mayor 

http://www.westoverhills.us/

